York, Marylisa

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 9:17 AM

To: Jody Jones; jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil
Cc: Shri Verrill

Subject: RE: Comments on proposed Alna dock
Attachments: DockPlans (1).pdf

Ms. Jones,

Thank you for the additional comments. These will be added to our record.

Regarding the dimensions of the pier system, which you mention in your comments, the revised plans dated December
9, 2019 represent a reduction in overall shading impacts from the seasonal ramp and float. The seasonal ramp width is
still four feet. The additional five feet of length for the ramp is located largely over the upland to reach the pilings and
decking which has been moved back from the coastal wetland. The length of the landing float was reduced from 16 to
seven feet. The main float was reduced from 8’ x 32’ to 8’ x 24’. These changes reduce the proposed shading impact by
approximately 100 square feet. The revised plans are attached for reference.

Your other concerns will be considered during the Department’s review.
Thank you,

-Jami MacNeil

Environmental Specialist III

Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov

From: Jody Jones <jody@midcoastconservancy.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2020 8:43 PM

To: jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil; MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>
Cc: Shri Verrill <shri@midcoastconservancy.org>

Subject: Comments on proposed Alna dock

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. MacNeil and Mr. Clement,

Please find attached comments on the revised application for a boat launch and dock submitted by Jeff Spinney.
Respectfully submitted,

Jody Jones
Executive Director
(207) 389-5155
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